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August 4, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of July 30th. 
I am enclosing a copy of my letter to Bill Lucas which 
is self-explanatory. 

As far as Bill Huiefs book is concerned we 
have not received the final manuscript. We will, of 
course, be happy to send you an advance copy, when 
available. Thank you for your offer of help. 

Cordially, 

DELL PuBLI 	CO., INC. 

 

By: 

SB/md 
Enc. 

 

Stephen L. Bair 


